
From: Web <web@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 March 2022 22:08
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 220401 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P220401/PA7 by 'Fiona Witcher'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

I feel very strongly that it would be wrong to demolish the old school, it has been an integral part of 
the village of Garway since it was built, despite its decline over recent years. It is a striking and 
attractive building and I believe it’s transformation into housing could be achieved without losing 
the overall appearance f the building.
Although not a resident of the village, I have been coming to Garway for the past ■ years, |

______________________I and currently attend a weekly group in the village hall which overlooks
the old school.
Please listen to the community when making your decision, these are the people who will be 
affected by it, it means a lotto many, several who remember attending the school or teaching 
there.
Thank you.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Fiona 
Last name: Witcher

Email

Postcode: HR20DL
Address: Damson Tree Cottage, Pontrilas, Hereford 

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq application search/deta
ils?id=220401

Form reference: 809914


